CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

January 16, 2015

Mr. Fred C. Arfman, PE
Isaacson & Arfman, PA
1287 Monroe Street NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:

Mile High Little League Improvements
Grading Plan Engineer’s Date 1-8-15 (K21D002A)

Dear Mr. Arfman,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-08-15, the above

referenced plan is not approved for Paving or Building Permit until the following
comments are addressed.

1.

2.
3.

4.

On Sheet 5, many of the keyed notes are shifted and pointing to the wrong
location.

Provide details for the concrete “u” shaped channel and cutoff wall.

Provide calculations demonstrating the “u” shaped channel and the 2 foot wide
curb opening at elevation 62.0 are sufficiently sized.

Next to the ponds, provide the volume.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.

Sincerely,

-

Z P
Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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